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SUMMER READING

TUMBLE BOOKS

LIBBY

Help your students fight the Summer Slide by encouraging
them to participate in our Summer Reading Challenge!
They can get prizes for logging the minutes they read,
completing fun challenges, and/or writing reviews. We also
have exciting virtual events happening throughout the
summer! They can get started on the  free Beanstack app,
by visiting cmclibrary.beanstack.org or by visiting their
local library! Summer Reading runs June 28-August 27.

Tumble Books is our featured database! You can
watch picture books come to life, give your entire
class access to the same chapter book at the same
time, watch educational videos, play book related
games, and more! Tumble Books is best for grades
PreK-7. For books for grades 6-12, try Teen Book
Cloud!
All you need for free access is your library card
number and PIN. Visit all our databases for kids here:
http://bit.ly/CMCLKidDatabases.

Use the free Libby app to get free eBooks &
eAudiobooks on your phone or tablet! You can also visit
libbyapp.com in any web browser to use Libby. All
you'll need is your library card number, then you can get
a book right away!

If you have questions or need any help with Libby, give
us a call!

Summer 2021

https://cmclibrary.beanstack.org/reader365
http://bit.ly/CMCLKidDatabases
https://libbyapp.com/library/sjrlc


MEET DAVE

LIBRARY CARDS

FALL VISITS

Dave is a Teen Librarian at Court House Library! His
special focus is providing fun & educational
programming for all teens. He also creates videos,
performs outreach to local schools and
organizations, and collects materials for all YA
collections.

Dave received his B.A. in History from Penn State
University, his M.A. in Public History from St. John’s
University, and his MLIS from Rutgers University. He
has previously worked for the Queensborough Public
Library as a Page and at the Woodbury Public
Library as an Adult & Teen Services Librarian. He is
extremely excited to be at CMC Library and is
looking forward to planning some awesome teen
programming! Dave also is an Eagle Scout and is an
avid camper, hiker, beach-goer.

Students can get new library cards by having their
caregivers fill out our online form:
http://cmclibrary.org/kidscard.

We will bring these cards to your school offices and
each school can distribute them as they see best. 

Library cards will allow your students to access
library databases, eBooks, eAudiobooks, and, of
course, our large range of library materials!

Introduce your students to the library this fall!
We don't know what the fall will look like for Cape
May County, but we'd love to see your classes no
matter what! We'll definitely be offering virtual visits
for your classes. If possible, we will also be offering
in person visits to any of our 8 library branches! Fill
out our online form to request a visit:
https://kids.cmclibrary.org/index.php/help/parent
steachers. 

Visit the

Library!

http://cmclibrary.org/kidscard
https://kids.cmclibrary.org/index.php/help/parentsteachers

